
Weekly Reminders from Earl Kitchener School… 

  

Tuesday June 25th – Grade 5 Farewell, 9:15 am – 12:00 pm 

Wednesday June 26th – Term 2 Report Cards go home 

June 27th – Last Day of School for students 

June 28th – PA Day! No school 

 

     

Student Medications 

All student medications and forms will be sent home on the last day of school.  Please inform us if your 
child will not be here that day so we can make alternate arrangements. 

 

Volunteers Needed 

We will need a couple of Grade 4 parent volunteers to help set up for the Grade 5 farewell celebration that 

is taking place on the morning of June 25th.  More information and sign up sheet will be posted within the 

next week. 

 Please visit: https://ekstaffappreciation.bringit.bz/public/4ffc59  (it says staff appreciation in the link, but 

is for the farewell assembly!) 

 

Dogs on School Grounds    

Please be advised that dogs are not allowed to be on school property, or tied to the school fence during 

pick-up / drop-off.  Many students have a fear of dogs, as well as allergies, and we do need to ensure all 

students are safe while outside.  

 

 

In-School Piano Lessons at Earl Kitchener    

Registration is now open for in-school piano lessons beginning in September 2019.  Lessons are on a 

semi-private basis (a board of Ed policy), take place once a week during school hours, and are thirty 

minutes long.  Students must have a piano or a full-sized keyboard (88 “weighted” keys) at home.  

Registration forms for current students are being sent home during the week of April 29 – May 3.  

If you are interested, please contact Susan Chambers-Stothart at susan.chambersstothart@gmail.com 

for more information.  

 

https://ekstaffappreciation.bringit.bz/public/4ffc59


SafeArrival   

The launch of the SafeArrival system has been a success!!!  It is important that all email addresses are 

updated in our system.  If you don’t have an email address, you will NOT be able to set up the account.  

We are asking each parent and/or caregiver who has custody of a student here at Earl Kitchener School 

to ensure that we have a current and accurate email address. Also, if you have created an absence 

through SafeArrival, please do not call the office to report it as well because it does cause discrepancies 

in the system.  You can learn more about SafeArrival at bit.ly//safearrivalHWDSB.                                     

 

Kindergarten Registration for 2019/2020 School Year  

Kindergarten registration began on Monday, February 4, 2019 for the 2019/2020 school year.  Please 

visit the HWDSB website for on-line registration information, as well as in-person registration details.  

Please be sure to read all information, to ensure that you have all documentation that is required prior 

to registering your child.  

Volunteers We have many class trips and events being planned over the next few months, and we will 

be needing parent volunteers to help out.  Please ensure that you have a current, valid police check on 

file with the school office, so that you are able to participate.  Please visit the following website for 

information on obtaining your vulnerable sector screening.  

http://www.policesolutions.ca/checks/services/hamilton/index.php  

 

HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER 

 


